
Activity Changes Lent Term 2020 Years 3 – 8 
 
If you are not able to collect your child at 15:40 please book them into Late Stay via the VLE. 
 
 
Wednesday 11th March is the Year 8 Parent-Teacher Meetings. 
Quiz and Let’s Create are cancelled.  All other activities will continue as usual. 
 
Monday 16th March is the Year 6 Parent-Teacher Meetings. 
Board Games, Chess, Girls’ Football, Steam, Whizz Bang Science and Year 6, 7 and 8 Girls’ 
Netball are cancelled.  All other activities will continue as usual. 
 
Ballet  
Will be on the Project Deck on Tuesday 17th March.   
 
 


